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Comments: I don't agree that so many outfitters should get permits that last 10 years as there is no way of

knowing,  if before that date if some or many outfitters should - No longer be permitted. 

A much shorter permitting time would allow for at least those outfitters not complying or causing harm to loose

their permit. As well, if any major environmental changes occur that may be helped with less humans trodding

around then a permit break could be instituted. 

 


